Hello Parents, Friday September 29, 2017

On Monday, October 16, 2017 the Kindergarten class will be going on a joint field trip with the
preschool classes. We are visiting Prairie Gardens in Bon Accord. Due to the distance we will be
traveling, the field trip will take slightly longer than our regular day. We will leave promptly
after attendance (8:50), but will not arrive back until 12:30 pm. Students will need to be picked
up on this day as we will only arrive back at school at 12:30 pm. | will need three parent
volunteers for this excursion. If you would like to volunteer for this trip, please send me a short
email expressing your interest. Students will need :to dress according to the weather (whatever
that may be). | recommend layers as this allows them to keep comfortable. | ask that students
bring a full lunch for this day. Please ensure that there is a water bottle in your child’s backpack,
and small healthy snacks such as fruit or vegetables, as well as a main course.

This field trip will cost $15 per student. Please pay this amount through the parent portal on
Power School. If you are unsure of how to go about this, or encounter problems with access,
please call the office at 780-467-7972 and speak to Mrs Roberts. | wéuld ask that payment be
settled by Wednesday October 11, 2017.

If you have any questions about this fieldtrip, please contact me via email, or call the school and
leave a message and | will call you back.

We are so excited about this outing. The children will be given a guided tour of the facility and
hopefully get to see pumpkins shot out of a cannon! There is often an animated band of
Halloween characters as well, which they will think is ‘super cool.” This promises to be a fun-
filled, action-packed morning.

If there is any other pertinent information that needs to be shared, | will be in touch.
Thank you for your assistance with helping the children prepare for this day.
Sincere regards,

Miss Stocker



